
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/21/2013 11:30:19 AM

Subject: FYI: Senate Caucus Retreat is scheduled for November 7th

FYI – Senate Caucus Retreat is scheduled for November 7th in Greenville.
They will contact us with more information. They would love for her to speak/ attend.
Thanks, Veldran
 
 
Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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